
Dear Parents/Carers 

On the 13th November, we will be taking part in Children in Need, pupils are encouraged to come 

into school wearing mufti that is suitable to dance in. They can wear something spotty or yellow. 

We would be very grateful for a donation to help to raise funds to support Children in Need.  

 

The BBC charity raises funds to help change the lives of disadvantaged children and young people 

across the UK. Their vision is to help to ensure that every child is safe, happy, secure and has the 

opportunities to reach their potential. 

 

 

We have set up a JustGiving page so you can donate directly to the charity.     

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TheGrangeChildrenInNeed  

We would urge you to donate in this way. Should you prefer to send in a voluntary contribution in cash, 

please make sure it is in a sealed envelope or bag, in order that we are able to quarantine it. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

This year Children in Need are making     

children’s mental wellbeing their number one 

priority. ‘Five To Thrive’ is a unique         

programme of wellbeing activities, led by Joe 

Wicks, Dr Radha and Blue Peter. It is       

inspired by the 5 ways to wellbeing to help 

children to feel better about themselves  as 

well as helping others.  

 

Joe Wicks is the BBC Children in Need    

ambassador and he will be sharing five      

minute moves to get you feeling wide awake, 

energised and happy. 
 

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/i1sB3HHKF_LdtAquN2mrkg~~/AAME8QA~/RgRhhQkdP0TsaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcvVGhlR3JhbmdlQ2hpbGRyZW5Jbk5lZWQ_dXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPWxjX2ZycF9zaGFyZV90cmFuc2FjdGlvbl9mdW5kcmFpc2VyX3BhZ2VfbGF1bmNoZWQmdXRtX2NvbnRlbn

